
Every Friday is SPIRIT WEAR DAY!
Wear your spirit wear or school

colors



 PTO BOARD 



WOW what a turn out at our
first PTO Meeting!

Looking forward to our next
meeting

 October 11th, 2022 at 9am 

Cunningham Creek Elementary

September 2022September 2022

We started the off year strong!
Welcoming our teachers with $50
Amazon gift cards and lanyards!
Supplied our 3rd grade students

with seat sacks!
Our first event was a sucess as we
welcomed our CCE Grandparents

for Breakfast!




News Reminders

PTO Newsletter

A message from the PTO  board: 



CO-PRESIDENTS
KATIE GEISENDORFF & DONNA KLING


FIRST VP
JENNIFER MITCHELL-



SECOND VP

SANDRA DELUCA



TREASURER
AMY BEALS



PARLIAMENTARIAN

REKA BEANE



SECRETARY
MICHELLE MIDGLEY

We are so excited for our upcoming 

fundraiser and holiday events.

 We still are in need of volunteers

So please send us a message 

if you are interested in helping 






ADMIN@CCE-PTO.COM



PTO Funds paid for hallways and classrooms to be repainted!

New playground will be installed by September 27th - delayed due to supply chain issue.
Two new shade structures with picnic tables to be added by playgrounds

Third grade coverings on portables will be completed in 2-3 week

80% of teacher retention from last year. 16 new teachers this year.

Spirit wear shirts have been delayed, due to supply issues.  Grade level shirts have been delivered 9/21!!

School Events: UPCOMING We are looking for more volunteers for ALL events
 – email us at admin@cce-pto.com if you’re interested.

Raise Craze- COMING OCTOBER

· Kids earn money through acts of kindness and keep track of their acts of kindness with prizes for different levels of achievement.
Students can also solicit donations. We will have a full explanation of this event on our website and our Facebook page in the coming
weeks.

Trunk or Treat:

· October 28th at Fruit Cove Baptist Church - starting time TBD (between 6/6:30 pm). Students dress up and trick or treat in parking
lot with differently themed trunks. More details to come.

Field of Dreams:

· An ESE special needs baseball program annual event by CCE PTO. This year: movie night (Elf) in the open field at school. · We need
someone to chair this event. Email us at admin@cce-pto.com if you’re interested.

More Upcoming Events:

Cookies with Santa, Holiday Shop @ school, Mother/Son Bowling Night, and more events to come. Look on website and Facebook
page for more info about these events.




IMPORTANT



GRANDPARENTS DAY 2022



SEPTEMBER
NEWSLETTER
SPONSERED BY:


